Republic of the Philippines
CIVIL AVIATION AUTHORITY OF THE PHILIPPINES

BAGONG PILIPINAS

14 July 2025

OFFICE OF THE FLIGHT SURGEON AND AVIATION MEDICINE - FSIS
ADVISORY

Please be advised that the Office of the Flight Surgeon and Aviation Medicine (OFSAM)
will be closing early at 4:00 PM on Friday, 18 July 2025, to allow its scheduled Team
Building Activity.

We encourage all clients to complete their transactions before the said time. Normal
operations will resume on Monday, 21 July 2025.

For your queries, you may contact the following:

OFSAM Unit Telephone Email Address
Number
Aeromedical Unit 8246-4983 aeromedical@caap.gov.ph
local 2143
Occupational Health 8246-4983 ofsam_occupationalhealth@caap.gov.ph
Unit local 2151
OFSAM helpdesk 8246-4983 ofsam_helpdesk@caap.gov.ph
local 2145

For information.
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gmw T. BAYABAN, MD
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